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NEW YEAR’S EVE  

AT BAYFRONT PARK  

 

 

New Year’s Eve at Bayfront Park will take place on Tuesday, December 31, 2024, with 

event time beginning at 6:00 p.m. -1:00 a.m. 

 

There will be Law Enforcement presence at the park and the Biscayne Bay waterways 

throughout the day in preparation for the fireworks display. Fireworks will begin at midnight 

with a 15-minute firework exhibition from the Biscayne Bay. 

 

Based on traffic volume along Biscayne Boulevard from SE 2 Avenue to 5 Street and patron 

egress - the following traffic pattern will be implemented at approximately 10:00 p.m.: 

 

• Southbound traffic at Biscayne Boulevard & NE 6 Street will divert West.  

• Eastbound traffic on NE 2 Avenue & 5 Street may continue East to Port 

Blvd/Port of Miami or North on Biscayne Blvd. No Southbound traffic on 

Biscayne Boulevard from NE 5 Street. 

• Northbound traffic on Brickell Avenue will divert West at SE 7 & 5 Street. 

No Northbound on Brickell Avenue Bridge toward Biscayne Blvd Way.  

• It is recommended to utilize SW 2 Avenue to travel Northbound. 

• Northbound traffic at SE 3 Street from Biscayne Blvd Way, re-route to SE 2 

Street at the fork.  

• Vehicular traffic leaving Center lots on Biscayne Blvd must exit West 

towards NE 2 Avenue.  

• All traffic exiting onto SE 2 Avenue from I-95 will be routed Southbound. 

• It is recommended to utilize NE 2 Avenue to travel Southbound. 

 

Miami Police officers will be assigned throughout the area, to assist with residents, patrons, 

and traffic control conditions.  

 
Attendees are reminded that if you see something, say something by calling (305) 358-7550 

or dialing 9-1-1 for emergencies. 

 


